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12th March, 2022                                                      Cloudy

Open Day will take place on 18th March. Many guests will go to our

Open Day. Our teachers, parents, schoolmates and children will go to

this event. Our school supervisor, Mr Chong, will be invited to our

school. A lot of activities will be held. There will be a guided tour

around the school.

Children can play games in the playground and watch the magic

show in the school hall. Before that day, we will do a lot of

preparations. My classmates and I will decorate the classrooms, put up

the posters and prepare the souvenirs. Our Principal, Miss Shum, will

send out the invitation cards. I think Open Day is interesting.

Preparations for Open Day


